
November 7, 2018 ACI Meeting Summary  
 
The Council heard a presentation from Regina Van Horne, Assistant Director for Program 
Evaluation, regarding the Your Voice Matters Survey results, and then spent time reviewing the 
survey results dashboard and discussing conclusions from the data and next steps.  The survey 
results can be found here:  https://www.apsva.us/planning-and-
evaluation/evaluation/surveys/your-voice-matters/ 
Individual school results will be available to the public in January.  
 
The Career, Technical and Adult Education Advisory Committee presented their recommending 
report to the Council.  Their recommendation is for the addition of a full-time staff member to 
support the APS Works Project Plan, including mapping all APS career exploration and 
awareness opportunities and pathways.  
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